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Welcome  

As a workforce development professional, you have been selected to receive this announcement for 
a new series of publications from the Employment Department's Workforce and Economic Research 
Division.  Titled Oregon Workforce Investment: Results & Trends, these publications will focus on 
outcomes from the services provided by workforce development partners.  

Specifically for You  

Oregon Workforce Investment: Results & Trends are created specifically to serve the 
information needs of workforce development planners, managers, policy-makers, and analysts. The 
brief publications will offer insights into trends relating to the placement, retention, and wage gain of 
individuals who received services from the workforce development system, while also incorporating 
statewide, regional, and local economic issues.  

Source of the Information  

Workforce development partners submit service-delivery information on customers to Oregon’s 
Performance Reporting Information System (PRISM).  Those customers’ records are matched with 
Unemployment Insurance wage records to determine whether they found jobs, whether the 
remained employed, and how their wages fared over a period of a year.  

To be a subscriber  

Issues of Oregon Workforce Investment: Results & Trends will be distributed periodically. 

To subscribe to Oregon Workforce Investment: Results & Trends, use one of the following 
methods:  

1. Use the subscribe options at http://listsmart.osl.state.or.us/mailman/listinfo/results-trends.  
2. Send an e-mail to john.l.glen@state.or.us with the words “subscribe OWIRT” in the subject or 

message field. 
 
To unsubscribe from Oregon Workforce Investment: Results & Trends: 

1. Use the unsubscribe options at the bottom of the page at 
http://listsmart.osl.state.or.us/mailman/options/results-trends OR 

2. Send an e-mail to john.l.glen@state.or.us with the words “unsubscribe OWIRT” in the subject 
or message field. 

 
The publications will also be available through the PRISM website at www.oregon.gov/PRISM/. 


